Tinsley-Evans, Emma (Places Directorate - Solihull MBC)

From:

John Careford [John.Careford@stratford-dc.gov.uk]

Sent:

17 May 2013 09:22

To:

Policy & Spatial Planning, PSP

Cc:

Dave Nash; Tinsley-Evans, Emma (Places Directorate - Solihull MBC)

Subject:

G&T DPD Consulation Response

Dear Sirs,

Please see below Stratford-on-Avon District Council's response to Solihull Metropolitan Borough Council's consultation on its Submission Draft Gypsy and Traveller Site Allocations DPD. I note the deadline for comments in 5pm 17th May 2013.

The Council has no comments other than to stress the point that the District boundary with Solihull MBC is in the West Midlands Green Belt where our proposed policy approach would not normally permit the provision of Gypsy and Traveller sites.

I would be grateful for confirmation of receipt of this response.

Regards,

John Careford MRTPI Planning Policy Corporate Support

This e-mail has been scanned for all viruses by Star. The service is powered by MessageLabs. For more information on a proactive anti-virus service working around the clock, around the globe, visit: http://www.star.net.uk

This e-mail is confidential and may contain legally privileged information. You should not disclose its contents to any other person. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately.

Whilst the Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise the risk of computer software viruses, it cannot accept liability for any damage which you may sustain as a result of such viruses. You should carry out your own virus checks before opening the e-mail (and/or any attachments).

Unless expressly stated otherwise, the contents of this e-mail represent only the views of the sender and do not impose any legal obligation upon the Council or commit the Council to any course of action.